ATTENTION NORTH PLAINFIELDERS
On-Line Employment applications are now being accepted for 

Costco’s new North Plainfield store!

Visit www.costco.com and go to the bottom of the page under

“About Us,” and click on JOBS.

Follow the instructions to submit your on-line application for the

North Plainfield store.

A temporary office at the North Plainfield Construction Site of

COSTCO on Route 22 has been set up, but

YOU MUST APPLY ON-LINE 
NO WALK-INS ARE BEING ACCEPTED
